
                    
 

 

 

Rock ‘n’ Roll 

Routines 
Physical Education 

P.E. will take place on a 

Friday. 

Please ensure your child 

has a complete, named P.E. 

kit in school at all times.  

 

The Den  

Our class Den slot Tuesday 

morning. Children will be 

bringing books home. Please 

could they return them 

each week.  

 

At Home Reading Practise 

We use Accelerated 

Reader at school, which 

creates a ‘Goldilocks Zone’ 

for your child’s reading 

level. Children will take 

home a book within this 

zone. They then take a quiz 

on the book to assess their 

understanding at the end. 

 

Reading at home 

Please try and listen to 

your child read AT LEAST 

3 times a week.  

 

Swimming 

For the next five weeks, 

the children will have 

swimming at Westonbirt. 

 

General Reminders 

Please ensure your child 

has the correct school 

uniform and a NAMED 

water bottle in school at all 

times.  

 

BEECH CLASS 

Term 1-2 

Welcome to KS2! 

What a fantastic start to the year! The children have settled 

in to the term extremely well and have established some good 

routines in KS2.  

Our topic this term is Rock ‘n’ Roll. In term 1 we will focus on 

the Stone Age. In our Science lessons we will be studying 

different types of rocks and how soil is made. In term 2, we 

move onto the Bronze and Iron Ages. If you would like to help 

your child engage in this topic further, please have a look at 

the History and Science knowledge organisers for this term.  

We have sent out Seesaw home learning codes for this year. 

This is for your child to access work should they need to self-

isolate. If you have not received this code, please let us know 

and we will send a new code home.   

If you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate 

to contact one of us. 

Best wishes, 

Mr Walters, Mrs Makin & Mrs Ravenhill 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

